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June 11, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure to highly recommend the services of Seraphim Wood, Special Projects
Coordinator, at Aflac.

Seraphim was recommended by our previous service representative at Aflac because Seraphim
is so familiar with our agency, as he often volunteers to deliver meals to our senior clients.
When | met with Seraphim, he discussed with me about himself and his personal connection to
Meals on Wheels. He also discussed what Aflac has to offer for our employees. We had an
enjoyable conversation and planned to set up a date for him to give a presentation to my staff.

A few weeks later, Seraphim met with my staff and he gave a very thorough, informative,
convincing and entertaining presentation of all the types of insurances that would benefit them.
We all enjoyed listening, and he answered our questions and concerns knowledgeably and
without hesitation.

Seraphim reserved time again the following week to come to the office and meet individually
with some of my interested staff. He signed them up with Aflac and/or made adjustments to
their current policy.

| believe Seraphim is a caring individual who genuinely loves his work in servicing the folks in
his community, and | am certain, he would be highly regarded in your organization, as well.

Sincerely,
Marilyn Zurlnick
Director of Human Resources
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